

Carradale Community Trust Meeting 23rd September 2025; 17:30

In attendance: Sophie Semple (Chair), Emma Macalister Hall (Secretary), Jane Dunbar, Hayley Gale, Lyndsay McGeachy. Zofija Sloan (admin),.

Apologies: Russell Kay (Treasurer)

Minutes of Meeting held on 20th August 2025 were proposed as an accurate record by Emma Macalister Hall and seconded by Lyndsay McGeachy.

Community Transport:

- ZS gave an overview of the recent discussion with Trish Collins regarding a community vehicle, TC is going to gather together information regarding the setting up the hire of a vehicle which could be used by groups/individuals in the village. ZS to continue to liaise with TC re progress.

-

Treasurers Report:

- ZS gave an overview of the account balances.
- Insurance claim is ongoing.

Blue signage:

- The requirement for new signage was discussed and agreed that funding would be accessed in order to facilitate the new signage.
- Signs needed at both entrances to the village and a sign at the Network Centre.
- SS to finalise what wording is to be used and then forward to ZS in order to apply for funding.
- ZS to liaise with AB Council regarding the replacement of signs.
- EMH to liaise with Kintyre Way re their signage.

Planning Group Report:

- Quotes for compiling the Local Development Plan have been received, once a quote for printing has been received the grant application can be processed.
- Harbour – JD has circulated plans previously drawn up by Eric regarding the Harbour development.
- ZS to follow up with solicitor regarding disbanding CHEL and bringing the Harbour side of CCT into the main body.

Network Centre:

- ZS has been in contact with FLS regarding the excess water at the Network Centre and its effect on the land.
- It was agreed that a quote to repair the Wheelhouse floor was to be found.

Seneval:

- ZS to order picnic bench.

Shop:

- Update on when the stock take will take place.
- CCT to organise a thank you party for the volunteers and all volunteers throughout the CCT. Date mentioned: 16th November, village hall, ask Blackbird to cater. Quiz to be formulated.

AOCB:

It was agreed to ask Ailsa Raeburn if she would attend a future meeting. JD to liaise.

Meeting Closed at: 18:50

Date of Next Meeting: 28th October 2025 @ 17:30